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FAME ADVISORY NO. 014-21 
 
To      :            ALL FAME MEMBERS 
  
From     :            The Secretariat            
  
Subject  :            ADVISORY FROM FIRSTAIDE ON THE RT-PCR TESTING OF ARRIVING  

FILIPINO SEAFARERS 
  
Date       :            21 July 2021 
 

 
We are furnishing you with the below ADVISORY from FIRSTAIDE DIAGNOSTICS regarding the 
guidelines on the RT-PCR Testing of arriving Filipino Seafarers for your information. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
MA. DAPHNIE V. VARGAS  
Executive Secretary 
 

 
 
ADVISORY FROM FIRSTAIDE 
 
Quote  
 
Good day to our fellow LMAs.  
 
It has been noted that there were more than 170 crewmembers who arrived since July 12 and were not 
swabbed on the 7th day due to failure in passing by FirstAide booth in NAIA terminals to provide copies 
of their seaman's book. Furthermore, they have not registered in FirstAide e-CIF. 
 
In order to address the delays, kindly contact your crew to make sure that they have registered and have 
provided the SRB. In case they haven't, please immediately advise them to do so. 
 
For the forthcoming arrivals, please ensure that the below-described process will be followed. 
 
Further note that in addition to the registration in FirstAide E-CIF, they also need to register in One 
Health Pass. 
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We are hoping for your kind attention and prompt action on this matter for the timely swabbing and 
release of our seafarers from quarantine. 
 
Thank you! 
 
-------  
 
Good and healthy day LMAs, 
 
This is to REMIND you that Firstaide Diagnostics will be handling the RT PCR testing of specimen for all 
seafarers that arrived July 12 onwards. 
 
Below are the guidelines to FOLLOW for your crew to be INCLUDED for swabbing . 
1) Pass by Firstaide Booth upon disembarkation of seafarers at all terminals of NAIA or at Eva Macapagal 
Super Terminal (EMST) at Pier 15, Port Area, Mla. to register SRB and attestation. 
  
2) Fill up the eCIF found in https://ecif.firstaide.ph/pre#/ within 24 hours from arrival with complete and 
correct information. 
 
We ABSOLUTELY CANNOT serve you without the SEAMANS BOOK and ECIF.  
 
These 2 steps are REQUIRED to avoid any delays and have our seafarers get home safely to their 
families. 
 
Let us all do our share in following the procedures to avoid delays. 
 
Thank you 
 
Unquote  
 
 


